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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

KELLY L LAMBE

Email

klambe@cmpd.org

Docket

W-354 SUB 360

Message

I want to express that the amount that Carolina Water service is charging is too high. My opinion is that it is
gouging the single occupants in the area. I am a single woman with a single income and to charge me $50.00 for
sewer alone is extreme and puts a strain on me financially. I am sure that I am not the only one. It is even
excessive for a family. For a single person it is an over excessive amount. I am already conserving water. It is
competing with my power bill. I have to skip prescription baths and take my showers every other day unless i
mow the grass. I also have been flushing my toilet every few uses instead of every use in an effort to conserve.
For the amount that I am paying, I shouldn't have to conserve like that. My average water bill from the same
company is between S36.00-S42.00 dollars. The two together is approximately a total of S86.00-S92.00 a month
for one person. I would much rather be charged by usage. Please put a stop to this increase.
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